

George Carey Church of England Primary School

14th February 2020 Newsletter

Chris Harrison - Headteacher

Tel: 0208 270 4040

Safer Internet Workshop for Parents

As part of our ongoing parental engagement an online safety workshop was organised for parents on Tuesday 11th February. The workshop was held to help parents learn about what their child/ren may be accessing and how to keep them safe online against such things as bullying, contact from strangers and the possibility of seeing illegal or inappropriate content. As a parent you will understand how important the internet is to the children; they use it to learn, play and socialise. We were very pleased to see so many of you attend the workshop and hope this has helped you with keeping your children safer online.



Magpies Class Assembly

On Thursday 12th February Magpies Class performed their assembly to staff and parents. The assembly was based on the children's learning topic of healthy eating. The children have been working very hard practicing for their assembly, learning their lines and songs. We would like to thank Mrs. Brown and Miss Watson for helping the pupils and also the children for giving an amazing and confident performance.



Nursey Local Visit to The Post Box

On Wednesday 12th February the Nursery classes visited the local post box. As part of their learning topic the children have been writing letters and posting them. In order to continue their learning, the children visited the post box to post their letters, which will be sent to their home addresses. We look forward to hearing the feedback from the children and the parents when they have shared this experience with them once the letters arrive home.



Golden Book Awards

Congratulations to the following children who have been mentioned in our Golden Book this week: -

<u>Falcons</u> – Calvin + Tiana + Daisy + Abigail + Kaden + Imtiyaaz + Grisham + Frema + Sara + Yamani + Yusuf

Hawks - Zuha + Hawa

<u>Eagles</u> – Lily + Halle + Debola + Samantha + Abraham + Yusuf + Khy



If you would like to plant a tree for the community with your child, please follow the link below for more information. www.treesforcities.org/ripplegreenway





Buckles Lane, South Ockendon RM15 6RS

Half Term Family Activities – Feb 2020

Come and join us for a new experience outdoors. We are offering the following activities during the half term week. Activities are aimed at families. Sessions are £10 per person.

	Tues 18 th Feb	Wed 19 th Feb	Thurs 20th Feb
11.15am- 12.45pm	Mountain Biking	Climbing	Bush Craft
13.30-	Leap of Faith	Archery	Postman's Walk
15.00pm	(high ropes)		(high ropes)



Our Nature Trail is open on the above days 10am-4pm.

We offer free access to our facilities and the Lodge for those staying for lunch (bring your own).

Children between 6yrs _ 8 yrs. We advise visiting the centre prior to your booking to try on relevant safety equipment.

Accompanying adults must stay on site - we have no upper age limit for taking part in activities...

For further information please email grangewaters@thurrock.gov.uk

thurrock.gov.uk



To book call 01708 855 228

Find us on















Our February Camps:

Venue	Dates & Times	
Sacred Heart Of Marys' Girl School, St Mary's Lane, Upminster, RM14 2QR	17th February - 21st February 9.00am - 16.00pm	
Roding Primary, Cannington Road, Dagenham, RM9 4BL	17th February - 21st February 9.00am - 15.15pm	
Manor Junior School, Sandringham Rd, Barking, IG11 9AG	18th February - 20th February 9.00am - 15.15pm	
Herringham Primary Academy, St Mary's Rd, Grays RM16 4JX	17th February - 21st February 9.00am - 15.15pm	

Prices: See website for cost per day

Camps: Multi-Activity, Football, Performing Arts, Gymnastics.

Childcare Vouchers are accepted at Sacred Heart

Book early to avoid disappointment

www.premier-education.com or call 01953 499040

Premier - visit & like our Facebook page for activity information

DESIGN YOUR PERFECT PLAY SPACE USING MINECRAFT!

The Thames View Skate
Bowl has been recreated
in Minecraft and we want
children to come up with
new ideas for this space!

There will also be a Lego workshop for children to design their ideal play space using Lego. All ages welcome!





Spaces are limited. To book a space for your child, pop into the centre or call 0208 270 6619